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2nd April 2025 

Deputy Maurice Quinlivan, 
Dàil Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2 

PQ 12232/25 

Dear Deputy Quinlivan,   

I refer to your correspondence dated 12th March 2025. 

Table outlines the number of WTE employed at University Hospital Limerick from December 2013 to January 
2025. Please note, data prior to 2013 is unavailable as HSE Workforce Strategic reports are only available 
from 2013 onwards. 

I trust this clarifies the position. Please contact me if you have any further queries. 

Kind Regards, 

_________________ 
IAN CARTER 
CEO Mid West Acute and Older People Services 
HSE Mid West
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